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Grace Chuchla

From: web.noreply
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 1:44 PM
To: Grace Chuchla
Subject: [Redistricting Comments] Redistricting

Gabriel Neboyia (not verified) sent a message using the contact form at 
https://www.inyocounty.us/government/board-supervisors/redistricting/comments.  
The sender's name 
Gabriel Neboyia 
The sender's email 

 
Subject 
Redistricting 
Comment or Question 
I am an Enrolled Member of the Bishop Paiute Tribe, 
-in favor of A tribal district, #6 
We the Paiute Tribe in Bishop, are thee only land owners Other Than LADWP… 
I believe our traditional lands should be protected by Us! And should be the Responsibility of the Nüümü. Local indigenous people. 
We the Nüümü should have an influence on What LADWP does in this area. 

 




